
Showdolls Dance Team 
New Smyrna Beach High School  

Dance Director: Savannah Meiring 
  

Parent Expectations 

1. Parents and Coaches must have mutual respect towards each other at all times. 
2. Just as we expect our dancers to uphold good sportsmanship and character so too 

must the parents representing our team. All parents/guardians or those persons 
acting on behalf of any dancer are expected to be mindful of their words and 
actions while representing the New Smyrna Beach High School Showdolls Dance 
Team.  

3. All practices are closed. It is important to have every dancer’s full attention 
without any outside distractions.  

4. If you need to speak with the coach, please wait until the team has been dismissed 
from practice.  

5. Parents will be called upon throughout the year and are expected to make every 
effort to assist on behalf of their dancer.  

6. Any purchases being made need to be approved by the coach.  
7. Parents will not be permitted in pre-performance areas or dressing rooms.  
8. Parents must recognize that the coach has the final say in whether or not your 

child will continue participation on the dance team 
9. Parents must be fully aware of all rules and regulations in the Dance Team Code 

of Conduct and the Parent Code of Conduct and the ramifications if these rules 
are broken.  

10.Parents are expected to be mindful and supportive of our practice, performance, 
competition, attendance, fund raiser, and grade policies as outlined in the Dancer 
Code of Conduct.  

I, the parent/guardian of ______________________, have read the Showdolls Dance 
Team Parent Code of Conduct and understand all of the requirements in order for my 
dancer to participate with the team as well as the ramifications if this contract is broken. 
I understand that my actions directly affect my dancer’s ability to continue as a member 
of the New Smyrna Beach High School Showdolls.  

________________________________________  ____________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature      Date


